

400 Crossing Boulevard 8th Floor P.O. Box 5933 Bridgewater, NJ 08807

> T: 908-722-0700 F: 908-722-0755

Direct Dial: (908) 252-4221 Email: jlaskey@norris-law.com

January 14, 2022

BY ELECTRONIC MAIL

Aida Camacho-Welch, Secretary New Jersey Board of Public Utilities 44 South Clinton Avenue, 3rd Floor, Suite 314 P.O. Box 350 Trenton, NJ 08625-0350 Board.Secretary@bpu.nj.gov

Re: In the Matter of the Joint Petition of Montague Water and Sewer Companies for an

Increase in Rates for Water and Sewer Service

BPU Docket No.: WR2201____

Dear Secretary Camacho-Welch:

On behalf of Montague Water and Sewer Companies, enclosed is a Joint Petition of Montague Water and Sewer Companies for an Increase in Rates for Water and Sewer Service, together with supporting exhibits and testimonies.

Please acknowledge receipt of this cover letter and enclosures in accordance with the e-filing procedures approved by the Board on March 19, 2020.

Very truly yours,

NORRIS McLAUGHLIN, P.A.

JAMES H. LASKEY

Enclosures

cc: Service List

Teresa Lyons, Clerk of the Board of Sussex County Commissioners (tlyons@sussex.nj.us)

Eileen DeFabiis, Clerk of the Township of Montague (clerk@montaguenj.org)

